SOUTHWESTERN HILLS NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION
BOARD MEETING
NOVEMBER 15, 2021

The November Board Meeting was held at the home of Board member Penny Harrison.  She served the Board a delicious Thanksgiving Dinner.  The meeting was called to order at 6:40 by President George Davis. Members present included: George Davis, Nick Van Patten, Ginny Renda, Joe Harrison, Jon Shelness, Steve Utterson, Penny Harrison and Pete Conrad as well as guests Sandi Davis and Carmie Renda.

The minutes of the October 18th meeting were review and  approved.
The Financial Report submitted by Heather Davis was discussed and approved.

Ongoing Board discussions included the ever-changing Fleur Drive updates. Neighbors will continue to be updated about changes.

Membership renewals, meetings and newsletters was discussed regarding improvements and expences. 

General Meeting Overview 
The General Meeting will be held at Brody Middle School on Tuesday, November 16, 2021, at 6:30pm.  Neighbors were notified via 1700+ mailed postcards and emails. Guest speakers that have been confirmed are Polk County Supervisor Matt McCoy, Frank Cownie, Mayor of Des Moines, City Council Member Carl Voss, Police Chief Dana Wingert, and City Manager Scott Sanders.

Ginny Renda and Penny Harrison will work the sign in table. Membership applications will be available for 2022 dues
.
Election of 2022/2023 board members will be held. Running for reelection are: Ginny Renda, Steve Sarcone, George Davis, Steve Utterson and Nick Van Patten. 

An election was certified via Zoom for 2021/2022 board members: Penny Harrison, Joe Harrison, Jon Shelness, Heather Davis Carman, and Pete Conrad. 

The meeting concluded at 7:50pm.
The next board meeting is scheduled for January 17, 2022.
Minutes written and Submitted by Ginny Renda, Secretary of SWHNA
 


